
 
 

 
Truckers for Safer Highways wholeheartedly endorses the implementation of 
Chad's Law proposed by Member Guy Bourgouin. 
 
This legislation marks a crucial step towards deterring drivers from overtaking in 
hazardous locations, a practice that poses significant risks on our highways. 
Regrettably, we frequently witness such perilous maneuvers by drivers of all 
kinds, including fellow truckers. 
 
Chad's Law promises to equip law enforcement with enhanced tools to address 
and rectify unsafe driving behaviors, introducing additional consequences for 
those who recklessly endanger themselves and others on our roads. 
 
It is worth noting that similar laws are already in effect in numerous Canadian 
provinces and large portions of the United States. The question arises as to why 
Ontario has yet to align itself with these neighboring jurisdictions to maintain the 
highest safety standards for all road users. 
 
Truckers for Safer Highways remains steadfast in its commitment to fostering a 
secure driving environment, and we believe the adoption of Chad's Law is a 
crucial stride towards achieving this shared goal. We urge all Members to 
support this initiative to ensure the safety of our highways and the well-being of 
all those who travel on them. 
 
Be safe out there, 
 
 
Travis McDougall 
Co-Founder  
Truckers of Safer Highways 
 


